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March 3 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

March 10 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

March 17 

City Council 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

*Information included in this newsletter 

is printed in advance, therefore, is 

subject to change without notice*  

Mayors Message – I occasionally have 

the privilege of meeting with school & scout 

groups to talk about what “community” 

means. 

 

Years ago, when everyone picked up their 

mail at the post office, you were able to 

interact and visit with others in the 

community.  Times have changes and most 

of us have mail & packages delivered to our 

homes.  As technology improves, we seem to 

spend less time talking face to face with others. 

 

To feel a “sense of community,” members of the community need 

to interact and care for each other.  We each need to be doing 

something together that is worth doing and makes belonging to 

the community matter.  

 

Citizens who saw the need for a Senior Center & Library came 

together and donated their time, efforts, and finances to see that 

our community could have these services.  Citizens also 

participated in building the Salt Hollow Park, and recently cleaned 

headstones in our cemetery.  Serving in the community is shoveling 

a sidewalk that needs shoveling, cleaning debris out of a storm 

water grate, cleaning up after animals, taking care of homes & 

yards, assisting a neighbor, participating in local events, picking up 

garbage, volunteering in the city & schools – the list could go on 

and on.  What is important is that when you see a need, do 

something about it. 

 

As a city we have a 4th of July Celebration, Easter Egg Hunt, Hyrum 

Holiday at Hardware, Night Out Against Crime and many other 

events to help bring our community together. 

 

I am grateful to live in Hyrum! It is a great community to live, and I 

am proud to call it home! 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 
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Hyrum City Royalty Pageant – The 2022 Hyrum City Royalty Pageant for all Hyrum Junior 

& Senior Girls will be held on Saturday, April 30th at 6:30 p.m. in the Hyrum Senior Center.  

Applications are available at the City Office or online and are due by 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, 

March 31st. We encourage all eligible to take advantage of this opportunity. For more 

information contact Vicky McCombs, 770-8587. 

Youth Baseball & Softball Registration – We are pleased to announce that registration 

for youth tee-ball, baseball and softball is open through April 8th.  We look forward to having 

a great 2022 season. To register, please visit www.hyrumcity.org.  

 

Parking Restrictions - Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of roadway 

pavement in any municipal right-of-way between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 8:00 a.m. 

unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked behind the curb where curb 

exists.  This law allows for snow removal and is in effect until April 1st, even when there is no 

snow.

Indoor Walking – The Elite Hall is open for free public walking every Monday—Friday from 

7:00—10:00 a.m. All are welcome, but please supervise children and don’t bring any food or 

drinks other than water. 

Easter Egg Hunt – Mark your calendars.  All children 12 years and younger are invited to 

Hyrum City’s Annual Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 16th, Hyrum City Square 9:00 a.m. sharp.   

 

Senior Center News – The Senior Center is open to ALL seniors Monday-Friday from 9:00 

a.m. – 2:00 p.m. We are located at 675 East Main Street. Please call if you are joining us for 

lunch, 245-3570. We have a pool table, quilt room, games, music, yoga, classes & trips. Come 

& have some fun! 

 

Mondays –  March 7: Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  March 14: Breakfast & Bingo for a buck! 10:30 a.m.  

March 28: Breakfast & Bingo for a buck! 10:30 a.m.  

Tuesdays –  Yoga, 9:30 a.m. Bring your own mat!  

  March 8: Tip Class. 

  March 15: Bunco & Lunch, 11:00 a.m. 

March 29: Bunco & Lunch, 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – March 2: Program by Blaine Olsen. 

  March 9: Travel to Ireland. 

  March 16: Leprechaun Party, 12:00 p.m. 

  March 23: Lets Go Camping! 

  March 30: Art Fun with local artist David Mann. 

Thursdays -  March 3: Mystery Trip, 9:30 a.m. 

  March 17: Lunch Bunch, 11:30 a.m. 

Fridays – BINGO (regular bingo will be held unless noted below). 

  March 11: Bring a white elephant. 

  March 18: Wear Green.  
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Library News – Library Hours: Monday - Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Contact us at 435-245-6411 or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com. Thank you to everyone who donated 

towards our amnesty month.  We were able to waive fines and donate to a great cause, The 

Cache Humane Society. 

 

Library Board Meeting: March 9th, 6:00 p.m. library board room. 

 

Programs: Please refer to the community calendar, and social media @hyrumlibrary for more 

information about monthly programs including Children, Teen & Family Programs.  

 

Children’s Programs 

Toddler Storytime (for ages 0-3): Mondays at 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 

Preschool Storytime (for ages 3-5): Wednesdays at 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. Join us for fun 

books, songs, and even a stem activity. 

Friday, March 11th & 18th, 3:30 p.m.: Magic Tree House Adventure Club – #15 Viking Ships 

at Sunrise. (For grades 1-3 sign up is required & begins the Monday following the 

adventure club).  

Monday, March 28th Virtual Lego Club: Watch social media the last Monday of the 

month for the month’s theme.  Make your creation and post a picture on our Facebook 

page so we can see what you create. 

 

Teen Programs 

Chess Club & Checkers: March 4th 4:00 – 5:00 p.m.  

VR Activity: 3:30 – 4:30 p.m. Story Time Room. 

TAC (Teen Advisory Committee) Meeting: March 17th, 3:30 p.m.  

To join the TAC stop by the library & ask for Deonna. 

Live Among Us: March 25th, 4:30 – 6:00 p.m. 

Don’t forget to check out the Teen Zone for this month’s craft. 

 

Family Programs 

Family Movie & Popcorn: TBA Movies are played in the story time room.  Young children 

MUST be accompanied by an adult. 

Family Treasure Hunt: Come explore the children’s section to find coins! If you find them 

all, you will get a special St. Patrick’s Day toy. 
 

Museum News – Did you know that prior to Mormon pioneer settlement, bison roamed 

throughout Cache Valley? Have you seen the white bison currently on exhibit at the museum? 

Blonde-colored bison carry a very rare genetic trait that only appears in about one in every 

ten million births. Be sure to come see the white bison along with other interesting local 

specimens during our special Second Saturday event on March 12th. We will be learning all 

about Cache Valley’s Nature through special artifacts, activities, and artwork. The museum 

will be open from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Don’t miss the experience of watching Encanto on the big screen at the Elite Hall on Friday, 

March 4th. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the movie will begin at 7:00 p.m. It will be so fun to 

dance to the wonderful music of Encanto on the spring-loaded floor for our final FREE Family 

Movie of the season. You’re welcome to bring pillows, blankets, bean bags, camp chairs, etc. 

and your own dinner and/or treats. This is a free public event, and everyone is welcome! 
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We are so excited to partner with Stokes Nature Center for this month’s Back in Time Children’s 

Activity, Firefly Fun! on March 22—24 from 1:00—1:30 p.m. each day. We will learn all about 

fireflies and read a story that visits a few places right here in Cache Valley. We will also 

complete a fun art activity and have a treat. All children are welcome, and sign-up is 

encouraged. 

Planning is well underway for the museum’s annual car show fundraiser, Hot Wheels in Hyrum, 

on Saturday, June 11th at the Hyrum City Square. We are currently taking applications for food 

vendors and looking for sponsors. Visit the museum’s website or contact Courtney at 

ccochley@hyrumcity.com for more information. Vehicle registration is open and available at 

the museum or on our website. 

Finally, we want to recognize the time, talents, and support of the Hyrum City Museum Board 

members who volunteer to make our community a richer place. Our Board Chair is Steve 

Downs, Vice Chair is John Petersen, Recorder is Leisha Kunz, along with members Kathy 

Kingsbury, Linda Christiansen, and Curtis Parkinson. Additionally, we are excited to welcome 

Kim Faulkner to the board and thank Patt Hansen for her service as she moves onto other 

adventures. 

Elite Hall Restoration Committee - The USU Big Band Swing Club will be hosting a dance 

featuring the live music of the Cache Community Big Band at the Elite Hall on Saturday, March 

19th from 7:00—10:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome! 

The Family Place – Smartsteps for Stepfamiles, March 7th – April 18th (held weekly).  Course 

is free to learn co-parenting strategies, empathy skills, communication, and how to work 

together as a family.  This course is open to remarried couples, stepmothers/stepfathers, and 

cohabitating couples.  Dinner will be provided as well as classes for children ages 6-11, 12-18 

and nursery for children under 5. 

Positive parenting class, held at our Hyrum location on Thursdays from March 10 – May 5th 

(skipping April 7th for Spring Break).  Empower your parenting with this FREE parenting class. 

Two-time options are available: Online (virtual) 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. This class is aimed at stay-at-

home parents who can’t make it to the night classes; or nights 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. with childcare 

provided. 

 


